
 

 

 

 
TO: Members of the Accessibility Advisory Committee 
 
FROM: Phyllis Hodder, Accessibility Coordinator 
 
MEETING DATE: February 6, 2013                                                        
 
SUBJECT: Report AAC13-006 
 Built Environment Sub-Committee Seeking New Member 
 

 

PURPOSE 

A report to inform the Accessibility Advisory Committee (AAC) that the Built 
Environment Sub-Committee needs to replace a member who has resigned.  

RECOMMENDATIONS  

That the Accessibility Advisory Committee approve the recommendations outlined in 
Report AAC13-006, dated February 6, 2013, of the Accessibility Coordinator as follows: 

a) That the report by the Accessibility Coordinator regarding the Built Environment  
Sub-Committee be received for information.  

 
b) That the Accessibility Advisory Committee provide direction regarding how to fill 

the vacancy on the Built Environment Sub-Committee. 
 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
There is no budget or financial implications associated with the recommendation.  



Report AAC13-006 Built Environment Sub-Committee 
Seeking New Member 

Page 2 

 

BACKGROUND 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee (AAC) established a Built Environment  
Sub-Committee to address duties identified in Ontario Regulation 191/11 and 
Regulation 413/12 found in the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 
2005 (AODA). The Built Environment Sub-Committee is required to review site plans 
and drawings a timely manor, as well as to administer the City of Peterborough Access 
Fund. 

Recently, a member of the Built Environment Sub-Committee resigned, therefore 
leaving a vacancy on the Sub-Committee. The Built Environment Sub-Committee is 
seeking direction from the AAC regarding how to fill that seat.  

 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Phyllis Hodder, Accessibility Coordinator 
 
Contact Name: 
Phyllis Hodder, Accessibility Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777, Ext. 1785 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-743-2614 
E-Mail: phodder@peterborough.ca  
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